
DTARC

 

September 19th, 2024 
Location, Sunny Divide Clubhouse  

Called to order by Dwayne at 18:18 
There were 10 members in attendance. 
 

AGENDA 

New Business: 
Dwayne asked for the treasurer’s report which was presented by Jerry Boone. Jerry made a 
motion to approve the treasure report, and it was seconded by Pat and the motion passed. 
 
Dwayne asked if everyone had a chance to read the meetings from last month. Al made a 
motion to approve the minutes seconded by Terry and the motion passed with no 
discussion.  
 
Old business, 
Katie brought up the winter festival on Friday December 6th and some possibilities for the 
club to build the float for the parade, there is a $50 entrance fee for the float. Pat made a 
motion to enter a float in the parade there was no second motion is tabled until next 
meeting.  
There was further discussion on our club hosting a hamfest at the county fairgrounds in 
Sundance September 13th or later of 2025.  
Terry made a motion to create a committee for planning the hamfest seconded by Katie 
motion passed. The committee has not yet been named.  
Dwayne mentioned that getting the repeaters on Warren peak may end up being next 
spring. 
 
New business. 
Jerry mentioned that he would like the club to participate in a ghost town special event for 
Wyoming on Halloween and the possibility of doing this mineral hill. He will do some 
checking and get back to us next meeting.  
 
Katie made a motion to close the meeting seconded by Jerry meeting closed at 19:12.  
Minutes submitted by club secretary, Al Wessel 
 


